Aileen McGarry

From: Fiona Mort <

Sent: 23 February 2024 12:10
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Denise Dickson - LA01/2020/1390/F For Approval

Good morning Denise,

we are writing to ask you to refrain on making an 'approval' decision on the planning application
LA01/2020/1390/F this Wednesday 28" February 2024.

We notice that it is not for discussion within the committee, however, having read the report submitted,
we note that it contains quite a few discrepancies and fabricated facts. There are matters which we feel
have not been addressed and statements made which cannot be upheld.

Over the weekend, we intend to put our concerns into a formal letter and will have it with you by 9am on
Monday morning. In the mean-time, we hope you will be in a position to put a hold, for now, on any
decision being made until you have had a chance to consider our very valid reasons for more robust
assurances to be adhered to.

Kind regards, Fiona and John Mort.



